RE: Awana T&T: Awards night... and baking!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sent:	 Sunday, May 12, 2013 5:31 PM
To:	
Horton, Jana
Hi Jana!

You've been on my mind :)  Anna has an away game next Saturday (18th) in Brighton, MI starting at 4:30p (she has to be there at 4p and it will take us about an hour (I think) to get there?).  So, maybe before then?  Not sure if that works for the others?

Thanks, Jana SO MUCH for being so willing and faithful to serve and to teach Anna this past year!!! YOU are an incredible lady and have been a real mentor to Anna!!!  Thank YOU!!! I'm not sure what your degree is in but I'm hoping it's teaching because you would be an excellent teacher :)  (...You would be excellent in whatever you were to do :)  You have fantastic ideas and a heart that desires to do the work of the Lord!!  

Have a wonderful day,
R***
________________________________________
From: Horton, Jana [Jana.Horton@arbor.edu]
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2013 8:40 AM
To:
Cc: 
Subject: Awana T&T: Awards night... and baking!

Hello wonderful parents of T&Ters!

It's hard to believe it's almost time for Awana Awards Night!  I have really enjoyed working with your kids this year; they have done a fantastic job, and I am excited to celebrate with them!  Just as a reminder, awards night is next Sunday night (May 19th) at 6:00pm.  We would LOVE to see you all there!

I think I've had a chance to talk with all of you about what we are planning on doing for awards night, but as a quick reminder, the kids have decided they would like to help support the Interfaith Shelter in Jackson.  To do so, we would like to make cookies and lemonade to serve for donations at awards night.   I also talked to most of you about my hopes of getting the kids together for an hour or so to do some baking sometime next weekend.  I apologize that I am so far behind on getting this set up; I have no excuse except that the last month or so of my senior year of college has been busier than I anticipated.  Hopefully we can still somehow make this happen despite my untimeliness!

When I talked with you all last week, it sounded like next Saturday (the 18th) could potentially work for baking.  I do, however, realize that was as of last week, when plans wouldn't have been so last-minute.  This being said, I would still love to do this next Saturday if possible!  If Saturday would work for you, please let me know what times your child (and you, if you would like to join) would be available.  If Saturday does not work for you, I completely understand, and I would appreciate it if you could let me know this as well.  I will be able to decide what we can do based on the responses I receive.  If Saturday turns out to be inconvenient for many families, we may be able to get together Sunday afternoon before the awards ceremony, or we may simply have to bake with whoever is available, even if it is a small number.  :)

Again, I apologize for the lateness of this email.  Please let me know about your availability as soon as possible, and also let me know if you have any questions or suggestions!

Thanks so much,
Jana Horton
